
Good Afternoon, 

 

I am sending this note to document our opposition to the proposed student housing ordinance 

in St. Paul.  We believe the proposed ordinance is discriminatory against a specific demographic 

of the community, college students, and will ultimately have a negative economic influence on 

the property values in the neighborhood.  It is our hope that the city of St. Paul will ultimately 

conclude that the proposed ordinance is unjust to college students with a desire to experience 

living off-campus as well as a property owner’s right to rent his/her property without prejudice.  

 

Please give us a call to discuss any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Joe & Kelli Reitzel 

 


